Behnam Ghaffari

Subject: FW: CPI/Radant Transfer of Control Application; File No. 0051-EX-TU-2013

From: Moran, Janet [mailto:JMoran@PattonBoggs.com]

Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2013 11:13 AM

To: Behnam Ghaffari

Cc: 'joel.littman@cpii.com’

Subject: RE: CPI/Radant Transfer of Control Application; File No. 0051-EX-TU-2013

Dear Behnam,

No, Radant (the licensee) does not hold any other FCC authorizations so no other applications are required to be filed
with the Commission. Please let me know if you need anything further. Thanks so much for the prompt follow-up.

Best regards,

Janet Fitzpatrick Moran
Partner

Patton Boggs LLP
2550 M Street, N.W.
Washington, DC 20037
(202) 457-5668

(202) 457-6315 (fax)

From: Behnam Ghaffari [mailto:Behnam.Ghaffari@fcc.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2013 11:08 AM

To: Moran, Janet

Cc: 'joel.littman@cpii.com’

Subject: RE: CPI/Radant Transfer of Control Application; File No. 0051-EX-TU-2013

Ms. Moran,

Thank you for the follow up. For the record, besides the transfer of control application (0051-EX-TU-2013) filed
with the FCC Experimental Licensing Branch, are there any other transfer of control applications that are
pending or will be filed with other FCC bureaus that related to the transfer of control between Radant
Technologies, Inc. and Communications and Power Industries LLC ?

Behnam Ghaffari

Electronics Engineer

Experimental Licensing Branch
Office of Engineering and Technology
Federal Communications Commission
Phone: (202) 418-7928

Fax: (202) 418-1918



